
Getting things done – Hillside Drive
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to residents who highlighted blocked drains in Hillside Drive
at its south end.

I contacted the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership regarding this
and have received the following positive response :

“An order has been raised to clean two gullies in Hillside Drive.”

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-hillside-drive-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-hillside-drive-dundeewestend/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-g1epwKurB18/X0ocyTkYToI/AAAAAAAAcPI/WGEmSUKD0rUHwmfXx-WmKqoowxyLF2eCQCLcBGAsYHQ/s870/Drains.jpg

